
Status Update for the Winter 2008 Western Region RFP

As a result of several inquiries, ESI wishes to clarify that no change
has been made to the status of the Winter 2008 Western Region RFP
as currently posted. ESI is currently reviewing the status of the RFP
and, although ESI expects some delay in the RFP schedule as
currently posted, the extent of such a delay is unknown at this time.
At the conclusion of this evaluation, ESI will post notice of any
changes to the status and/or timing of the RFP to this RFP web site.


